
Executive Director 
KY Public Service Commission 
PU Bo?; 615 
FriinFrEoi-t Kk- 40602-061 5 

RE: CASE NO. 2009-00459 
PROPOSED RATE INCREASE FOR KENTUCIO' POWER COh4P.W (1QCo) 

Dear Executive Directo:: 

Recently I received the NOTICE TO CIiSTOMERS OF IiENTLTCKY POU'ER COMPANY- (IiPCo) tldiiiling 
the pioposed rate increases for electric service to customeis served by Kentucky Power Company. 

These are hard economic timcs for my family. The continuallv rising cost of food and living expenses is 
oveiwhelming. Job security is a thing ofthe past. '1'0 inake matters e\ren worse, there is no remedy in sight. 

l'eople wlio live on a low, fixcd, inontidy income arc alrcady stictchcd to thc limits arid barcly get by on theii 
meager, monthly income. The Social Security Aclrninistiation did not give an annual inciease in monthly 
bcnefits for the ycar 2010. Our elderly and disabled people cannot afford to pay higher electric bills. 

The winter months are especially tough for everyone. Without a doubt. the proposed rate iriciease would leave 
many families unable to lieat their homes. Allowing a rate increase will make a bad situation even worse. 

'I'he proposed rate increase by Kentucky Powcr Coinpaiiy would present a great hardship to m y  familj as 
well as 1hous;inds of other families who are ;rlreatiy struggling to get by in these terrible econoniir times. T 
ask that jroupleuse rlerzl: the request of Kentucky Power Company for a rate increase. 

Mosl Sincerely, 


